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submissions, the stenographic tran-
script of oral argument, the steno-
graphic transcript of the hearing, ex-
hibits and depositions, together with 
the Administrative Law Judge’s deci-
sion, and the exceptions and briefs as 
provided in § 2430.13, and the record of 
the unfair labor practice proceeding 
upon which the application is based. 

§ 2430.13 Exceptions to Administrative 
Law Judge’s decision; briefs; action 
of Authority. 

Procedures before the Authority, in-
cluding the filing of exceptions to the 
administrative law judge’s decision 
rendered pursuant to § 2430.12, and ac-
tion by the Authority, shall be in ac-

cordance with §§ 2423.26(c), 2423.27, and 
2423.28 of these rules. The Authority’s 
review of the matter shall be in accord-
ance with § 2423.29(a). 

§ 2430.14 Payment of award. 
To obtain payment of an award made 

by the Authority the applicant shall 
submit to the Executive Director of the 
Authority a copy of the Authority’s 
final decision granting the award, ac-
companied by a statement that the ap-
plicant will not seek court review of 
the decision. The amount awarded will 
then be paid unless judicial review of 
the award, or of the underlying deci-
sion, has been sought by the applicant 
or any other party to the proceeding. 
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